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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.
26, October, 1914.

Dear Flexner,

It is awfully good of you to have
helped in this matter of the poor Belgian pro-
fessors. It is a tragic business, and the Rocke-
feller Foundation will solve the problem for a
mumber of them. Denys is here with his family,
and is at work with Dreyer. Van Gelachten is in
Cambridge. These are the only two distinguished
medical professors. Denys got away with enough
to last him for about a year; van G. with precious
little.

Love to the family all.

Sincerely yours,

(Signed) Wm. Osler.



